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Thisissue marksthe departure of a cherished colleague from the editorial board
of the Notre Dame Journal of Formal Logic. John Burgess has decided to “retire” in
order to devote fuller attention to other projects. We would like to wish John well on
his new undertakings and thank him for hisyears of unstinting service to the journal.

Michael Detlefsen
Anand Pillay



